FORT BOGGY STATE PARK
PUBLIC MEETING

The Texas Parks and Wildlife Department (TPWD) will be hosting a second public
meeting at the Courthouse in Centerville, 130 E. St. Mary, Centerville, TX 75833.
The department is seeking public input for the Forty Boggy State Park Facility
Development Plan. This document will develop a future recreation plan for the
park and provide a framework for new park development.

At the public meeting, members of the community will have the opportunity to
learn more about the facility development planning efforts and provide their

input on future needs for the park. All residents, business owners, civic groups,

schools and universities are encouraged to attend.

Thursday, January 9th, 2014
7:00pm, Courthouse in Centerville
130 E. St. Mary

Centerville, TX 75833

If you are interested in attending this event and
have special communication or accommodation
needs, please contact Drew Carman at 512-389-
8499 by Thursday, January 2", 2014.

For more information, please
contact Drew Carman at
512-389-8499 or by email at
drew.carman@tpwd.texas.gov
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